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Dear Parents and Carer,
As part of the Wade Deacon Trust, all schools are currently undergoing a quality assurance
process.  This is a supportive mechanism to support leaders and staff through the day-to-day
running of the school and in the delivery of key areas such as; Teaching and Learning,
Curriculum, Safeguarding, SEND provision, Behaviour and Attitudes, Personal development
and Pupil Premium provision.  There are three layers to this process, and we have just
completed layer 2.  On the whole we have come away with lots of areas to celebrate and
areas to improve.  

We would like your input too.  Below is a link to a stakeholder survey which we are asking
parents, students, staff and governors to complete.  It shouldn’t take too long.  We have
given prompts and are only asking for your top 5.  Please ask your son/daughter to
complete this too. This will enable us to work with you in collaboration, to continue to
improve the school.  The deadline for this is Friday 7th May.  Thank you in advance.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAa__YxCUMRUMTlGUk5NVENBWFc0STRY
Q1pKN0RGRFZBSC4u

The ONS research project will be taking place on Thursday 6th May and Friday 7th May. 
 Thank to those who continue to be part of the project, and those whom have recently
consent to the project on behalf of their son/daughter.  PLEASE REMEMBER THIS IS ONLY
FOR YEAR 7 & 8.

Immunisations took part this week.  This went without a hitch due to the leadership of Mrs
Irons and the fantastic pastoral team we have in school.  Well done and thank you.

We have many students at Halewood Academy who follow the school rules such as correct
uniform, correct shoes, bag, equipment and mask.  They also conduct themselves well
around the school and are able to display the core values through everything they do.  We
would like to thank all the parents who support us in maintaining high standards and
expectations. Without your support, your son/daughter would not know how to build
meaningful relationships, respect others, and behave.  

Unfortunately, we do feel a little disappointed that some parents think it is acceptable to send their son/daughter to
school with incorrect shoes, allowing their child to get their ears pierced through term time, knowing this is against
school policy.  Please revisit school policies regarding uniform, behaviour etc. If you do this, you will be clear in
what is acceptable and what is not.   As a school our first priority it to ensure your child is safe, secure and
receiving a first-class education.  This will not be possible, if you are not supporting the basic expectations that we
expect your son/daughter to adhere too.

We are trying to plan something special for Year 11 when they leave.  Unfortunately, due to the pandemic and the
forever changing restrictions, this will not be a prom.  More information to follow.
Year 10 will be returning to school at 8.45am on Tuesday 4th May.  A letter will be sent today to Year 10 parents.

From all at Halewood Academy, have a fantastic Bank Holiday weekend.

Ms Gallagher
Interim Principal
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Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are writing to introduce the School Health service, and to remind everyone of
the available support with in Knowsley.

We have a termly drop in session for parents at each of the primary schools, and a
weekly drop in all secondary schools is available for the children of the school to
attend. 

Should you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact us
via the above email address or telephone number. Please remember that the
service is available via telephone and e mail during the school holidays.

Yours Sincerely 

Knowsley School Health Teams
https://www.nwbh.nhs.uk/School-Nurses-Knowsley

 Follow us on Twitter:    @NWBoroughsNHS / @NWBH_Childrens 5597

Children’s Community Care Service
 

Halewood team - Tel: 0151 486 4011 
NWBH.halewood0-19@nhs.net

 



List of Support Services /Resources
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